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The Ministers” Wives and Widows Auxiliary of the East Mississippi
Baptist Convention is happy to report that we are in good standing and
functionally very well. We’re proud of our 2023 efforts towards getting
back into the groove of things post-COVID, and ended the year with our
amazing Scholarship Banquet. We are planning more amazing events
for the year of 2024 and they are as follows:

2024 Scholarship Banquet

Continue Nursing Home Visits

Women’s or Ministers’ Wives Conference

Continue Virtual Monthly Meetings

Begin Again: Quarterly In-person meetings

Sending out Cards or Make Check-In Calls focusing on Birthdays
and Anniversaries

® 2024 Couples Retreat for Minster’s Wives and Husbands

® Bi-Monthly Newsletters

These are a few events we are planning to have this year. More
information concerning dates and times will be made available once
secured.



We are truly excited about what God is doing within our auxiliary and
our convention.
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